PLYMOUTH-CANTON CIVITAN NEWSLETTER

February 2021
New website: www.plymouthmich.civitan.net
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Business Meeting-March 4th
It was so good to see many faces at our February Zoom Meeting. 

There will be another Zoom Meeting at 6:30 pm on March 4th.  Hope all members login so we can see you’re smiling face.  Kathy will email the link a few days before the meeting.  
Michigan Area Lotto Raffle Tickets
The lottery tickets will arrive in March for sale to benefit Camp Civitan.  The raffle drawing will be held in the month of September.
Fruitcake & Chocolates

Just a few pounds of fruitcake left. Contact Kathy to place your order.

Valentine’s Day Project:
On February 6th, members gathered at Cheryl & Hal’s house to assemble 100 Valentine goodie bags for the students at Cooke School. Each bag contains a Valentine card, candy, raisons, fruit treats, stickers, temporary tattoos & a fortune cookie. You can see the photos on our Facebook page.  
This was a great team effort with members donating raisons & Valentine’s cards & those who assembled the bags.  Thanks to Maggie, Jackie & Kathy for coordinating our project.  Students will receive their goodie bag later this week before they begin their winter break.

Humane Society Project for March:

During February, we will individually make crafts for the Huron Valley Humane Society.  Two emails have been sent to members inviting you to select a craft you would enjoy making for the dogs, cats & rabbits awaiting adoption from the attached wish lists.   Maureen is our project chair.  Please let her know which crafts you will make & get them to her by our March 4th meeting.  We will deliver our crafts 

in March.   Contact Maureen at 734.634.5131   or poslerm@gmail.com.   
Focus Hope-April 24th & October 23rd
Mark your calendar for 9-noon on these dates. We’ll meet in the Costco parking lot & leave at 8:30 am.
Camp Civitan-June 10-13
We have reserved the camp facilities for June 10-13.  A final go/no go decision will be made in early March depending on guidance from the Health Department.

Thank you notes have been received from:
MI Works for Anastasia & Katie’s Coffee Shop & the Salvation Army for our donations in December.

Member News
Stay safe!

Birthdays
Theresa Furget 2/20
Carol Swan 2/21

Sad news:  Happy Westmeier has been diagnosed with COVID 19.  Keep her in your prayers.  You can send her a card at: 18384 Jamestown Cir, Northville 48168.
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